Subject: <Application name> to move to UGA SSO on <Date>


On <date>, the login screen for <Application name> will change. When logging in, you will no longer see Central Authentication Service (CAS) or the CAS web addresses, cas.uga.edu or cas2.uga.edu. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The new login screen will be UGA Single Sign-On (UGA SSO) and the web address will be sso.uga.edu.

You can find an example of the UGA SSO login screen on our UGA SSO page: https://eits.uga.edu/access_and_security/uga_sso/ . 

The login process for <APPLICATION NAME> will not change. You will still need to enter your MyID and password. If you use ArchPass to access this application, you will continue to do so. 

If you have questions about UGA SSO, please contact the EITS Help Desk at helpdesk@uga.edu or 706-542-3106.

Thank you,

Enterprise Information Technology Services
Helpdesk
University of Georgia
Computer Services Annex
Athens, Georgia 30602-1911
(706) 542-3106
Telephone Assistance Hours:
8AM - 7:30PM (Mon-Thur), 8AM - 6PM (Fri), 1PM - 7PM (Sat, Sun)
Email: helpdesk@uga.edu
Website: http://www.eitshelpdesk.uga.edu/





